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Guidance Document Date: June 3, 2025 

Topic: Dosing in Metrc: Decimals Update 

 

In working through the item approval process and considering feedback from licensees, the 
Division of Cannabis Regulation (DCR) requested a system update through Metrc to allow licensees 
the ability to enter decimals into the “Number of Doses” field when creating an item. This update 
was available in Metrc on June 3, 2025.   

Please contact your assigned Facility Specialist if you would like to utilize this option for currently 
approved items.   

For additional information regarding dosing decimals in Metrc, please go to the Metrc Bulletin 
Database and review Metrc bulletin MO IB 0039.  

For questions regarding this guidance, please reach out to 
CannabisProductCompliance@health.mo.gov.  
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